HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL 16TH SESSION OF THE WORKING GROUP OF THE UPR REVIEW OF GERMANY 25 APRIL 2013



STATEMENT BY NIGERIA

Mr. President,

Nigeria warmly welcomes the delegation of Germany and thanks them for the presentation of their UPR report. We commend Germany for the effort they put into preparing the report and for the progress made in promoting and protecting human rights in their country.

We would like to make the following recommendations for the consideration of the delegation of Germany:

- i. The Government of Germany should continue to take measures to prevent and combat racially motivated crimes as well as hate crimes.
- ii. The Government of Germany should continue to work on protecting the rights of migrants, especially the children of migrants.

I thank you.
